
	 	

Welcome to Worship at Yarm Methodist 
Church  

 
All public worship is suspended until further notice 

Activities 
All activities will be suspended until further notice in light of the Covid-19 
pandemic 
Contact details- Rev. Dr. Martin Ramsden 
Phone- 07483 863502 
Email- martin.ramsden@icloud.com 
Collections 
The collections for 15th March amounted to £968.50 wit two annual 
offerings of £1310. The retiring collection for Arthritis Care was £71.10 
Thank you for all your generous donations Joan Rivers, Church Treasurer. 
Lunch Club 
Dear Friends, there will be no lunch club at church in March and April. 
If there are any changes we will let you know, in the meantime please stay 
healthy and well, and we look forward to seeing you when things get a 
little back to normal! 
A Message from the Bell Family 
As many of you will know our lovely daughter, Louise passed away last 
Saturday.  She was at home surrounded by love.  She now has no pain 
just peace and joy. 
There will be a service, led by Eric, at Teesside Crematorium on 
Wednesday, 25th March at 2.15 pm. Anyone who would like to attend will 
be very welcome but, in the present situation, we will understand those 
who will not be able to be there. To help everyone who would have liked 
to have said their goodbyes to Louise at that service but will not be 
present in person at 2.30pm there will be a minute's silence so that they 
can join us, in Spirit, to remember Louise. 
We hope that some time in the not too distant future there will be a 
Memorial service in the Church. 
God Bless you all 
Tom, Margaret and Rebecca Bell 
 
 
 
 
 



	 	



	

 
 


